
Dear Finance Committee, 
 
“Hi, my name is Alexandra Carter and I live in Summit County. I’m asking the 
Senators to oppose any budget language that redefines 'sex' as 'biological sex.' 
This harms trans and nonbinary Ohioans, and it does not belong in our state’s 
budget. Please reject this cruel and unnecessary provision and let’s get the work 
of our state budget done.  Stop playing games. Thank you 
 
Alexandra Carter 
2215 Pebble Creek Drive 
Twinsburg, OH 44087 


